CHESTER H. SMITH To 1y, Fred Bell,

HURON & ERIE BLDG. - TELEPHONE 3300 U

ourt Housse,
ST. THOMAS, ONTARIO

ST. THOMAS, Ont.

Date January 24, 1951.

Dear Ifred:

The enclosed letter is signed by Colonel Youglas
Simpson, who is in charge of all the Canadian War Memorials
and Cemeteries and has his office at the Canadian Embassy in
Paris.

With kind regards,

Yours truly,

ey ,
CHS/P — 2 - 5
Encle



